
 

SMERWG 11 GALLERY 

Thanks go to Nellie for taking 492 images for Sonistics over the week - many of 
these are available to view via our Facebook page. 

Please send any images you would like to be uploaded into this gallery to Charlie 
Harrison - as she didn't attend the SMERWG she can then see what she 

missed.  Perhaps next year Charlie..... 

 

 
 

 
 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Sonistics-Ltd/133772073368121
mailto:charlie@sonistics.com
mailto:charlie@sonistics.com


 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

4th July Celebrations 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 


